LOWE PROPERTY CARE



UPDATES AT LPC

New office update:

We are excited to share that we have recently moved into our new office space! The new environment is already having a positive impact on our team. With more room to collaborate, improved facilities, and a fresh atmosphere.

Our team has quickly adapted and is working together well. We truly appreciate the hard work and dedication of all our staff.

Teamwork at its best:

We recently completed a job that involved replacing a double-glazed window in a door - a task that required precision, care and coordination. Thanks to excellent teamwork, the job was complete efficiently and to a high standard.

Well done to the team for a job well done!







Latest jobs LPC has completed

Property Deep Clean and Maintenance

As part of our ongoing commitment to quality and care, our team recently carried out a comprehensive refresh at a property. The goal was to ensure the space remains clean, safe and welcoming.

Works completed during the visits included:

- Bathroom Lino re-secured and air bubbles removed for a smooth finish;
- Old silicone around the sinks removed and replaced with new sealant;
- Installation of a new carbon monoxide alarm;
- Replacement of any faulty or missing light bulbs;
- Paint touch-ups throughout to maintain a fresh appearance;
- A full deep clean of the entire property, including carpets.

We're proud of the team's attention to detail and the high standard of work delivered. A big thank you to everyone involved for their hard work and professionalism







Talk To Us

01268 426105

helpdesk@lowepropertycare.co.uk

Unit 2, Ashtree Farm, Boyton Cross, Roswell, Chelmsford, CM1 4LP







Find us on Instagram, Facebook and LinkedIn for continued social media engagement with the work that we do at Lowe Property Care Ltd.